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Baldragon Academy 6th Year Dance. 
 
To the class of 2020, 
 
It was with great sadness that your 6th Year dance was cancelled and in line with current government 
guidelines, it also seems unlikely that any events of that size will take place this year. 
 
All monies paid will be refunded. 
 
To obtain a refund, pupils must email Dundee City Council Finance department at the email below and 
provide the following information with the subject heading Baldragon Academy 6th year dance. 
 
Email : school.income@dundeecity.gov.uk 
Subject line: Baldragon Academy 6th Year Dance. 
Name: 
DOB: 
Account holder: (must match their name on Bank statement or payment can fail e.g.Mr A Smith 
Sort Code: 
Account Number: 
 
As a school we are very sorry this has been the end to your S6 and we wish it could have been different, 
however we would like to wish you well with all your future endeavours. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Ross 
S6 Year Head. 
 
 
 


